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NAVASOTA RESOURCES ANNOUNCES CHANGE IN 

MANAGEMENT AND DIRECTORS 
 

Toronto, Ontario, February 10, 2017 – Navasota Resources Inc. (TSX.V: NAV) (the "Company") 

today announced that the board of directors of the Company has appointed Michael Lerner as Chief 

Executive Officer of the Company. 

Additionally, the Company announced that James Gillis and Russell Williams have resigned as directors 

of the Company, effective January 24, 2017. The Company wishes to thank Mr. Gillis and Mr. Williams 

for their valuable contributions to the board and wishes them all the best in their future endeavors. In 

order to fill said vacancy, the Company is pleased to announce the appointment of Michael Lerner to the 

board of directors of the Company. 

Mr. Lerner has a track record of success and extensive experience in the industry. The change of 

management reflects the Company’s desire to make a reinstatement application to the TSX Venture 

Exchange (the “Exchange”) and to have the cease trade order revoked upon meeting its required filings 

obligations. 

On behalf of the Board of Directors               

NAVASOTA RESOURCES INC.  

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in 

policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

 


